
DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS 
Veterans Health Administration 

Washington DC 20420 

In Reply Refer To: 11 

• 
Mr. Steven A. Reynolds 
Director, Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Region Ill, Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 21 O 
Lisle, IL 60532-4352 

Re: NRC License 03-23853-01 VA 

Dear Mr. Reynolds: 

Effective March 28, 2010, Gary E. Williams, MS, has been appointed as the Director 
of the National Health Physics Program (NHPP). As Director of NHPP, 
Mr. Williams will also serve as the Department of Veterans Affairs Radiation Control 
Program Officer and Executive Secretary for the National Radiation Safety Committee. Mr. 
Williams has full authority and accountability as outlined and defined in the Master Materials 
License for conducting business with the Nuclear Regulatory Comission. 

Sincerely, 

es Officer 

RECEIVED APR O 6 2010 
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